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For each image submitted please submit the following information: 
 
Image Information 
 
Title of Image:   
 
Type of photography:  
(e.g., DSLR (infrared, color), photomicrograph, smartphone, fundus, ultrasound, OCT, etc.) 
 
Disease or lesion depicted:  
 
Signalment of Subject:  
 
Name of Photographer/Owner:  
 
Photographer’s Affiliation:  
 
 
 
General Information 
Date of Submission: 
 
File name of photograph: 
 
Email address: 
 
Sign below to allow IEOC use of this photograph for the newsletter completion. This signature also 
acknowledges that this image is owned by you: 
 
 
_____________________________  ________________________ 
(Signature)      (Date) 
 
 
 

 
Send the completed form and the accompanying photograph in the same email correspondence to, 

office@equineophtho.org  (please no larger than 3MB). 
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